January, 2023
RE: Immunization records, required for camp at Stuart!

We are looking very much forward to seeing your child/children at our summer camp
here at Stuart.

In order for your child to participate in the camp, by the State of New Jersey law we
must have your child’s current immunization record. Please upload the document, even
if your child attended Stuart Camp in a prior year.

Please, upload the document within 2 weeks of the day that you registered your child.
All forms must be reviewed by our nurse, Mrs Boss before your child will be eligible to
attend Summer Camp at Stuart.

Sincerely

Tine Boss, BSN

School Nurse
nurse@stuartschool.org
Stuart Country Day School

Anne Pierpont, Ms Ed.
apierpont@stuartschool.org
Director of Auxiliary Programs
Stuart Country Day School



